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Dear Pastor & Church,

    Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ! We always praise and thank the Lord for all your generosity and 
kindness and for your partnership in our ministry here in the Philippines!

 

 

 

 
 
     

By the Lord’s grace, the ministry in 
reaching more people to Christ continues. 
There are times that we have a great 
attendance in our outreach works, and there 
are also times that we have only  few children 
to reach and teach. But regardless of the 
situation, the Lord enables us to keep on 
keeping on in season and out of season for 
His glory.

 

     The Lord has given me the privilege to 
minister in music and voice classes to 
more or less 400 choir members from 
different churches in preparation for our 
Heartbeat Missions (our missions group) 
Conference in the Philippines. I praise the 
Lord for using me to encourage them to 
continue to sing for the Lord for His glory 
with joy and passion

 
     

  We praise the Lord for His goodness as 
He blesses our outreach ministry. We 
distribute and average of 500 gospel 
tracts per week and 18-22 children’s 
outreach areas per week. Praying that the 
Lord will give us His mercies to reach 
more people for the Lord. 

 
     

      
 After the Joint Choir sang during the 
Heartbeat Missions Conference, I was 
catching my breath and having chest 
pains. I was rushed to the hospital and 
was confined for 4 days due to my heart 
and kidney problem. By the Lord’s grace, I 
am now doing fine and ready to serve the 
Lord

    We are so grateful for your faithful prayers and help to us. It is our humble prayer that the Lord will continue to 
bless you all always and beyond measure! Thank you for giving to the Lord!

With our love and prayers,

Brother Rodel Domingo

mailto:juvyd71@yahoo.com
mailto:heartbeatteam@aol.com

	Slide 1

